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[18362] December 21, 2004 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 89-04 CEOS FEDERAL
LEGISLATION MEMBERS No. 15-04 INDEPENDENT DIRECTORS COUNCIL No. 17-04 PENSION
MEMBERS No. 63-04 PRIMARY CONTACTS - MEMBER COMPLEX No. 107-04 RE: ICI
STATEMENT ON SOCIAL SECURITY REFORM The Institute today released the attached
statement regarding social security reform. The statement updates the Institute’s policy
position in this area, pursuant to recent discussions with the Executive Committee. Paul
Schott Stevens President Attachment (in .pdf format) Note: Not all recipients receive the
attachment. To obtain a copy of the attachment, please visit our members website
(http://members.ici.org) and search for memo 18362, or call the ICI Library at (202)
326-8304 and request the attachment for memo 18362.
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